Calling Schools internationally with expertise in ICT 

An opportunity not to be missed!  

The ICT Register is a network of innovative and cutting edge schools. The Register is looking for recruits from schools around the world with expertise in the use of ICT to transform learning. The ICT Register is a Specialist Schools and Academies Trust initiative, supported by DfES, aimed at increasing and improving schools’ use of ICT. 
The ICT Register website is a unique database of ICT and eLearning expertise from across all phases of education. Schools looking for advice or support with ICT developments can use the website (www.ict-register.net) to find the expertise they need. The ICT Register reaches schools in the UK and internationally. Globally the ICT Register itself has 5 schools, they come from Ontario, Hong Kong, East Africa-Kenya, Serem and the Western Cape.  There must be many more schools with expertise to share.  
David Broadfield of Robin Hood Primary School says “Joining the Register was a major opportunity to ‘network’ with other cutting edge schools, both primary and secondary. This is something that had proved difficult in the past; however the Register provided the framework to enable this to happen.”

Lesley Hagger-Vaughn of Shirelands CLC says “Being part of the ICT Register for schools is an excellent opportunity to ensure that our work with ICT is recognised, understood and disseminated.  In particular it provides an opportunity to advertise our services and achievements to a much broader range of schools than just those in our immediate area.”
Many of the ICT Register Schools have partner schools globally but the ICT Register is looking to encourage schools from around the world with ICT expertise to join the Register. 
Are you an innovative school with good practice to share with other schools and teachers, then please consider joining the ICT Register. International Schools wishing to join the ICT Register have to be affiliated to iNet. If you are interested in joining this innovative network please visit the ICT Register (www.ict-register.net) and iNet http://www.sst-inet.net/ websites or email Pamela Winn, ICT Register Development Officer, pamela.winn@ssatrust.org.uk .
